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     Dr. Kristen Hallock-Waters, assistant professor of Chemistry, recently ran 

her third New York City marathon.  Dr. Hallock-Waters ran in support of The 

Tug McGraw Foundation, which raises awareness about brain tumors and 

provides funding for cancer research and quality of life programs.  

     All members of Team McGraw run in honor or in memory of an inspira-

tional brain or spinal tumor patient who epitomized the Foundation‟s "Ya 

Gotta Believe" spirit.  

     “I run these races in memory of my husband, Jeffrey Waters, who fought 

a four-year battle with an aggressive stage IV brain tumor. Jeff participated 

in several studies sponsor( )69.96 Tf36(s)-3(po)4(n)00510047000F>5<0003>-4<002D>3<0048>6<0049.3o<002D>3<0048>6<004spirit. 



Page 3 Volume 3, Issue 13 

     The Common Core and the Partnership for the Assessment of College and Career Readiness (PARCC) 

Statewide Model project, under the leadership of  Dean Gregg, Dr. Dee McNeely-Greene, associate vice 

president for Student Affairs and Claudine Keenan, dean of the School of Education, along with a team of 

faculty and staff members, aims to prepare Stockton faculty and staff for the impact of a national reform 



Send Us Your News! 

 We want to know about things going on in the Stockton community. Do you have an unusual hobby? Did one of 

your co-workers win an award or perform outstanding public service? Births, weddings, graduations and the like are 

all good things to submit to the Stockton Times. Contact the editor at (609) 652-4593 or e-mail Stockton-

Times@stockton.edu 

     News about distinguished students can now be found at Distinctive Stockton Students. To contribute a news item 

for the blog, please contact the editor at distinctive@stockton.edu 
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